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Paul Crump of Houston Zoo submitted a proposal “Composition and abundance of the herpetofauna of the Big Thicket National Preserve “that was approved in the ToD Minutes Oct. 10, 2008 for $3440.92.  An additional $650 was budgeted for inkind lodging.  He worked with partners Rachel Rommel and Pete Riger
The objective of his project was to document the composition and abundance of the herpetofauna of the Big Thicket National Preserve. Some excellent work on the region has been done but information from within the preserve’s borders is scant.
The project was completed, reports filed and data shared with NPS by Mona Halvorsen.
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